
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the celebration of 

Epiphany, I wanted to share some of my favorite traditions and invite you 

to join in the festivities. 

One of the most cherished customs in our family is [describe a specific 

tradition, e.g., baking a special cake, such as the King Cake, decorating 

with symbols, etc.]. This tradition not only brings us together but also 

allows us to reflect on the significance of the day. 

In addition to that, we also enjoy [another tradition, e.g., attending a 

church service, participating in a parade, etc.]. It's a wonderful way to 

celebrate the day and honor the journey of the Magi. 

I would love for you to be part of our celebration this year. We are 

planning to [details of the gathering, e.g., host a dinner, have a small 

get-together, etc.], and it would mean a lot to me to share this special 

occasion with you. 

Looking forward to hearing from you soon! 

Warm regards,  

[Your Name] 


